
 

 

 

 

          Charing Cross Village 
             Precinct Meeting 

WEDNESDAY 19 APRIL 2023  
7 – 8.30 PM 

MARY IMMACULATE CHURCH 
PARISH HOUSE, 45A VICTORIA ST 

 

 

 

 

AGENDA 

1. Welcome 

2. Minutes of February meeting and matters arising  

3. Pubs and Residents Report 

4. Report from Feb 16 Eastern Suburbs Police  

5. St Catherine’s Community Consultative 

Committee Update 

6. Charing Cross Streetscape Update  

7. Flooding in Prospect & High Streets – pending actions  

8. Development Applications  

223 – 227 Bronte Road – Stamatiko Flats  

9. Phillip House – Boarding House Development  

10. General business  

THIS IS A PUBLIC MEETING. ALL WELCOME! 
Support your Precinct and have your say in the 

community. 
 

The Charing Cross Village Precinct is now on 
Facebook and Twitter @charingcrosspre  

Like us to get updates 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For parking and traffic issues related to St 
Catherine’s, please call the school on 8305 6200 

or email stcaths@stcaths.nsw.edu.au 

 

For noise and anti-social behaviour issues 
relating to hotels, please call:  

Robin Hood Hotel Manger 9389 3647 

Charing Cross Hotel 9389 3093 

 

WARD COUNCILLORS 

LAWSON WARD 
Mayor Clr Paula Masselos (Labor)  

Phone 0419 292 207 
Paula.Masselos@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

 

Deputy Mayor Clr Elaine Keenan (Greens)  
Phone 0468 498 085 

Elaine.Keenan@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
 

Clr Angela Burrill (Liberal) 
Phone 9114 8981 

 Angela.Burrill@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
 

WAVERLEY WARD 

Clr Ludovico Fabiano (Greens) 
Phone 0430 296 955 

 ludovico.fabiano@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
 

Clr Tony Kay (Liberal)  
Phone 9365 7707 

 Tony.Kay@waverley.nsw.gov.au  
 

Clr Tim Murray (Labor) 
Phone   0411 046 476   

tim.murray@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
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